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Summary:

Representatives from the companies CKH, VMF and Grenko visited the Ministry to plead
for the establishment of a North Korean trade office. The Ministry remained of the
opinion, also informed by the Ministry of Economic Affairs, that economic and political
relations with South Korea would be unacceptably damaged by such rapprochement
with North Korea.
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